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Official letter on stationary of the Iverskaya Red Cross Commune.

Dated September 23, 1911. This is a cover letter written by the director of the Commune's Pharmacy. Addressed to the Medical Department of Moscow.

The letter was to accompany a note from the Moscow University regarding one of the pharmacy's employees. The letterhead reads "Pharmacy of the Iverskaya
Commune of the Red Cross. Malaya Yakimanka [Street], Iverskaya Commune Building. Moscow. Telephone 19-70". Shows archival stamps. Excellent condition.
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